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May 22, 2019 
 
 
North Peace Division of Family Practice 
10011 96 Street 
Fort St. John, BC  V1J 3P3 
 
Dear Ms. Augustine; 
 
Re:  Grant Request- North Peace Division of Family Practice - Medical Resident Recruitment 
 
Thank you for the application your organization submitted to the Regional Board for grant 
funding.  On behalf of the Regional Board, we are pleased to advise that your organization was 
approved for a one-year grant for the Medical Resident Recruitment Initiative.  The request will be 
reviewed again for 2020 and 2021.  Enclosed please find a cheque in the amount of $100,000. 
 
The conditions of the grant are as follows: 

1) The funds must be used ONLY for the project that was approved by the Regional Board  
2) Upon completion of your project or by December 31, 2019 please provide the Regional 

District with: 

 A one page letter detailing the success of your completed project or a progress report 
outlining what has been completed to date and when your project will be completed 
(with pictures where applicable) 

 A statement of revenue and expenses for your project (either final statement or 
progress statement) 

3) Recognition of the funding contribution from the Regional District.  Please see the enclosed 
“Funding Recognition Guidelines” for more information. 

 
For your convenience, a copy of our funding recognition guideline is enclosed.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Jill Rickert, 
Community Services Coordinator 
 
Enclosure 


